April 2024 Office Newsletter

— Dear Parents and Families,

*

As the weather starts to warm up, we hope to be spending more time outdoors! We are
all looking forward to the warmer weather! Please be sure that your child has weather
appropriate clothing each day.

Remember to look at Scholastic.com for the new arrival of books this month. Our school
code is HHZ9K. Each family order provides us with points for ordering materials for the
classroom.

AALE enjoyed our time with parents at our ZANIES night out! Thank you to all who
attended.

If you have not already purchased tickets to our Spring Fundraiser, please do so in the
office. We have a new locations this year, Coaches Bar & Grill.

All Aboard...Learning Express, Inc. will be celebrating NAEYC's Week of the Young Child
April 8" through April 12, #W0OYC24! Each classroom will be participating in daily
themed events. Please see a list of daily activities attached.

Mark your calendars, Spring pictures will be taken on April 24™ and April 25. A detailed
letter with more information will be coming home soon.

If your child is registered for our summer program, please remember that all paperwork
and fees are due no later than, May 6™. All school year fees are due no later than, May
24" |f you are unsure what is still required, please be sure to see Ms. Michelle in the
office.

We still have a few spots available in our Toddlers/Intro to Preschool class for the 2024
Summer and 2024/2025 School Year. If you know anyone that may be interested, please
have them contact the office. Our families and Alumni are our best advertisement.
Once again, we are reminding all families about the importance of having each
<ndividual family being buzzed in separately at drop off and pick up. There are many
different circumstances that require administration to be aware of each individual
family that enters the building. First and foremost is the safety of the children in our
care. In addition, there are solicitors, inspectors, and special pick-ups that we need to
address. We know that each family is being kind to the person standing behind them
and wants to be courteous by letting them in the door. We are asking each parent to
please wait on the sidewalk and not on the stoop while the person in front of you is
waiting to enter the building.

Thank you!

Happy Spring!!
All Aboard...Learning Express, Inc.




